
Conrad W. Schintz 
A healthcare executive with more than 35 years of experience and accomplishments, Conrad W. 
Schintz currently serves as Vice President for Community Relationships and Long-Term Care for 
Geisinger Health System. He has held numerous administrative positions at Geisinger including 
Senior Vice President of the Geisinger Eastern Region, which included Geisinger Wyoming 
Valley Medical Center, numerous Geisinger Clinic physician offices in an eight county area, and 
the Marworth Alcohol and Chemical Dependency Treatment Center. He also served previously as 
Administrator at The Pittston Hospital. 
 
He is a Diplomat of The American College of Healthcare Executives and has been recognized as 
a life member of The Hospital Management Forum of Northeastern Pennsylvania. He holds a 
Bachelor of Arts degree from King’s College and a Master’s degree in Public Health from the 
University of Pittsburgh, and served an Administrative Residency at Winona Memorial Hospital 
in Indianapolis, Indiana. 
 
Mr. Schintz is active in several community initiatives and organizations including serving as a 
member of the Board of Directors of the St. Vincent de Paul Soup Kitchen, Luzerne County 
Community College Foundation, Catholic Youth Center (CYC) in Wilkes-Barre, the United Way 
of Wyoming Valley, Greater Wilkes-Barre Chamber of Commerce, Greater Wilkes-Barre 
Chamber of Business and Industry (where he serves as Chairman of the Finance and Investment 
Committee), Pocono Chamber of Commerce, Scranton Chamber of Commerce and the Healthy 
Northeast Program. He served as The Salvation Army’s 2006 and 2007 Annual Dinner Chair, as 
well as on the 2005-2006 Corporate Cabinet for the United Way Healthcare Division, and—along 
with his wife, Susan—is serving as co-chair for the Big Brothers/Big Sisters 2008 Annual Bowl 
for Kids’ Sake event. 
 
An alumnus and past Board chair of Leadership Wilkes-Barre, he was recognized with that 
program’s 25th Anniversary Award. He is a member of the Healthcare Advisory Councils at 
King’s College, Misericordia University and the University of Scranton, and serves on the 
Advisory Committees for Jewish Family Service, STEPS of Luzerne County, and LIFE 
Geisinger.  
 
He is Past President of The Hospital Forum of Northeastern Pennsylvania and the Visiting Nurse 
Association Management Services of Luzerne County. Mr. Schintz has also served as a member 
of the Board of Trustees of The Hospital and Health System Association of Pennsylvania, the 
President’s Council of King’s College, and as an adjunct faculty member of the Health 
Administration Program at the University of Scranton. 
 
Mr. and Mrs. Schintz are the proud parents of two daughters, Lori and Stacey. 
 


